
 
 
 
 
 
 

DAPE-ZA 

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY CHIEF OF STAFF G-1 

300 ARMY PENTAGON 
WASHINGTON DC 20310-0300 

 
 

MEMORANDUM FOR Chief of Army Reserve, Lieutenant General Robert D. Harter, 
2400 Army Pentagon, Washington, DC 20310-2400 

 
SUBJECT: Extension of Exception to Policy (ETP) and Change to Army Regulation 
(AR) 600-8-2 Request 

 
 

1.  References. 
 

     a.  10 United States Code (U.S.C.) § 10206. Members: Physical Examinations. 

b.  AR 600-8-2, Suspension of Favorable Personnel Actions (Flag), 5 April 2021. 

c.  Memorandum for Exception to Policy (ETP) and Change to Army Regulation 
(AR) 600-8-2, Chief of Army Reserve, 18 October 2024. 

2.  Your request for an extension for exception to policy to AR 600-8-2 is approved. 
 

3.  I acknowledge your request for a change to AR 600-8-2 to remove the requirement 
to impose a non-transferable flag on Soldiers who fail to complete their annual physical 
examination. This request will be considered in the next revision of AR 600-8-2. 

 
4.  This extension will remain in effect for 12 months from date of signature unless 
rescinded, superseded, or otherwise reissued before 12 months. 

 
5.  Point of contact for this memorandum is Mr. James Bogart at 703-571-7226 or 
james.w.bogart2.civ@army.mil. 

 
 
 
 

BRIAN S. EIFLER 
Lieutenant General, USA 
Deputy Chief of Staff G1 
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